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Office Hours:  Monday - Friday 8:00AM - 4:00PM                                                       

Email your  questions to   client support at:   

 

support@hbug.k12.il.us 

  

Harrisburg Project is following all guidelines set forth by ISBE regarding the current situa-

tion with the COVID-19 virus.  To ensure the health and safety of our staff and families, we 

expect to be working remotely as of tomorrow, March 17th.  During this time period we will 

be unavailable to answer calls, however we will respond to voicemails left at 800-635-5274 or 

emails sent to support@hbug.k12.il.us. 

 

The remaining online webinar trainings for March have been cancelled.  These trainings will 

be rescheduled for future dates.  Once these trainings have been rescheduled, please register 

for a new date on the Events page. 

 

At this time we are unsure how the COVID-19 will effect the in-person classroom claims 

trainings.  In the event that these trainings are cancelled or rescheduled each registered par-

ticipant will receive an email.  The Events  page will also reflect any changes. 

 

At this time, we are awaiting further guidance from ISBE regarding the upcoming Dec 1 

Child Count Certification deadline.  Once ISBE releases updated deadlines we will forward 

this information to our client list.  
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